

HOPE LUTHERAN CHURCH

Avenue H & Cary Powell, Wyoming 82435

Phone (307)754-4040 • Home Phone (406) 651-0926 • Email: paulandkay@hanson.org

2435 **o**paulandkay@hanson.org

Paul K. Hanson, Interim Pastor

November 13, 2006

Dear Friends in Christ,

Hope Lutheran Church is pleased to announce the Service of Installation for its new Pastor, the Rev. Dr. William Spencer. We invite pastors and laypersons from area congregations to join us on Sunday, December 17th, at 4:00 PM, for this service.

Clergy who wish to do so are invited to vest and join in the procession, sit together in the front and participate in the service as directed. Holy Communion will be shared. The vestment color is that for the Third Sunday in Advent, namely blue (or purple).

A reception for Pastor Bill and his wife, Dee, will be held in the Fellowship Hall following the service.

In the event that it is impossible for you to be present in person, we ask that you might include Pastor Spencer and Hope Congregation in your prayers of intercession on that Sunday morning.

We hope you can join us for this time of celebration and praise.

Sincerely,

Dean Roberts,

President, Hope Lutheran Church

Paul K. Hanson,

Interim Pastor